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Dear Parents and Students 
 
Summer School: Monday 26th - Friday 30th July 2021 

This week, I am excited to introduce you to our Summer School event for Year 6s joining us in Holy 

Family in September.  The Summer School will run Monday 26th July – Friday 30th July.  All our new 

intake are invited, and we are hoping that many take up the opportunity to attend each day, or as many 

as they can.  The days will consist of exciting sessions covering a blend of academic and enrichment 

activities from 9.15am-2.45pm.   

 

There will be no charge for these activities, and we hope to be able to hold a celebration event on the 

Friday where parents will also be invited to come along.  

 

To aid in our organisation of the event, please complete the quick form following the link below.  This 

also asks about the days your child can attend and whether a school bus service would be of interest.  

Please can I ask everyone to complete this form by Friday 25th June. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/waTcg0jdaN  

 

Transition Activities 

It is with great regret that we are unable to offer our Transition Day (scheduled for Wednesday 7th July) 

and New Intake Welcome Evening (scheduled for Thursday 8th July) following guidance from Sefton and 

Public Health England.  We had hoped that this would be a time we could move toward a more ‘normal’ 

system of transition activities.   

 

To help with the transition of your children we will be looking to offer several videos from key members 

of staff and many information pages for you and your children.  We are also hoping to offer you and your 

child a short individual virtual meeting slot with one of our Year 7 form tutors to enable you to speak to 

someone from Holy Family and ask any questions.  Full details will be sent out to you next week.  The 

Summer School will give you and your children the opportunity to see the school and meet many of our 

teachers and staff. 

 
Please remember the ‘Be Awesome, Go Big’ project that I introduced in my letter last week.  It is an 

interactive package to help Year 6 students’ transition into secondary school.  

 
Further information will follow over the next few weeks including: 
 

 Year 7 Parents’ Information Booklet 

 Payment system logins 

 PE kit update 
 
I hope you continue to keep safe and well, and I will be in touch again soon.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr P Westbury 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/waTcg0jdaN

